
Date: September 02, 2020 
Subject: Two Rivers Residents - Landfill Opposition Committee (TRR-LOC) - Updated information 
 

Legal representatives for FOTPIA and NWM, 
will present "oral arguments" to the "Court of Special Appeals"  
on Thursday, September 3rd, sometime after 9:30 AM. 
  
FOTPIA (Forks of the Patuxent Improvement Association) has been fighting the landfill project for 30 years. 
  
(TRR-LOC has been working with FOTPIA, since our formation 10 months ago, on our common goal to 
permanently stop the proposed landfill project.) 
  
NWM (National Waste Managers) has been trying to get the permits (federal, state, & county) to build the 
rubble landfill since 1990. 
  
The public (you) can access the oral arguments remotely by clicking the link to the court's live stream 
at   
https://www.mdcourts.gov/cosappeals/webcasts 
  
September 3rd, Courtroom #2, the exact time TBD (4 cases are scheduled, the first starts at 9:30, the landfill 
case is second). 
  
To show the County your interest, we recommend clicking on the webcast link at 9:30 AM.   
You may not have the time to watch the proceedings, but the County will know that there is a lot of interest in 
the community. 
  
If there is more than one viewer in your household, 
we recommend using additional devices to access the webcast (cell phones, iPads, tablets, PCs, etc.), if you 
can. 
This action will reflect even more interest in the proceedings.  
  
If you have any questions, feedback, or would like to learn more about the Chesapeake Terrace Rubble 
Landfill project  
and/or the efforts of Two Rivers Residents - Landfill Opposition Committee [TRR-LOC] to oppose the project,  
please email us at "tworiversloc@gmail.com". 
  
On behalf of the TRR-LOC, 
Ed Riehl 
Watershed Village 
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